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Upcoming Town Council Meetings 

Work Sessions: 

July 12th 9am, 13th & 27th 6pm 

August 9th 9am, 10th & 24th 6pm 

Sept 13th 9am, 14th & 28th 6pm 

Council Meetings:  

July 13th & 27th 7pm 

August 10th & 24th 7pm 

Sept 14th & 28th 7pm 

Meetings held at Mills City Hall 

and are subject to change 

 

Mills Public Library 

717 5th Street  Mills, WY 82604       
307-439-1247 

Sunday & Monday: CLOSED 

Tuesday - Friday: 9AM-6PM 

Saturday: 8AM-4PM 

Closed for lunch 2pm-3pm T-F 
and 12pm-12:30pm Saturday 

Thank You… 

 

To everyone who joined us in celebrating 100 years as a municipality in  

Wyoming! We had a wonderful time planning the event, outstanding weather 

all day, and unbeatable entertainment throughout the day. Our community 

members are greatly appreciated. We hope you enjoyed celebrating with us. 

Check out some photos of the event below courtesy of Emily Trumbull.  



Contact Us 

City of Mills 

704 Fourth St 

PO Box 789 

Mills, WY 82644 

(307) 234-6679 

info@millswy.gov 

 

Visit us on the web at 

www.millswy.gov 

 

*Pay your bill online at 

www.xpressbillpay.com* 

 

Like us on 

Facebook 
 

www.facebook.com/millswy 

 

www.instagram.com/

cityofmillswy/ 

Have you had the opportunity to check out our city website at 

www.millswy.gov? We strive to keep the website updated with 

Job Opportunities, Calendar Events, Resolutions, Ordinances, 

Requests for Proposals and other activities around Mills. Sign up 

for our monthly newsletters electronically along with other city 

news and announcements by going to COMMUNITY > Alerts and 

Notifications > Email Subscriptions and checking the boxes for all 

services for which you’d like to receive emails. We won’t spam 

you with emails and you can opt out at any time. 

Who’s ready for a bike trail through 

Mills?  

 

City staff are working closely with the 

Casper Area MPO on a study to  

construct a non-motorized use biking/

hiking tra i l through the Mil ls  

community. The trail would connect to 

the current Platte River Trails system to 

provide several miles of trail  

connectivity. The study will seek public 

comment again in July or August. Keep 

a n  e y e  o u t  f o r  t he  p u b l i c  

comment period as 

we need your input 

to make this trail a 

t rue communi ty  

enhancement.  

Are you having trouble paying your water bill? 

We cannot help if we are not aware of an issue. If you  
have difficulties paying your water bill, please contact us 

prior to the 15th of any difficult month. We can only help if 
you let us know you need to make payment arrangements.  
Please call 307-234-6679 to discuss your options. 

OFFICE CLOSURE 

 

All City of Mills offices will be closed on  

Monday, July 5th in observance of 

Independence Day.  

We wish you a safe celebration. 

Photo courtesy of Cari Derby 

While we appreciate our dryer climate in Wyoming, we must be aware 

of heightened fire dangers when we are experiencing our dry summer 

months. Enjoying simple and seemingly  

harmless activities such as grilling, a campfire or  

fireworks can quickly turn treacherous if we are 

not careful. The Mills Fire Department wants 

everyone to be safe this summer season and 

asks you to contact us if you have any fire  

related questions at 307-234-8481. 

The City of Mills community halls, parks and 

public spaces are available to rent for your  

convenience. Go to our website at 

www.millswy.gov under the How Do I link click 

on Reserve a Facility. The facility is reserved 

for you after the deposit is paid.  


